

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Center for Veterans Enterprise Washington, DC 20420

AUG 2 0 2013

In Reply Refer To: 00VE

Mr. Mark Ellson JEMNI, Inc. DUNS # 809322949 9565 Hillingdon Road Woodbury, MN 55125

Dear Mr. Ellson:

On behalf of the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA), Center for Veterans Enterprise (CVE), I am writing to inform you that your application for simplified renewal has been approved JEMNI, Inc. will remain eligible to participate in Veterans First Contracting Program opportunities with VA as a verified service-disabled Veteranowned small business (SDVOSB).

This verification is valid for two years from the date of this letter. You may reapply 120 days prior to your new expiration date by logging into www.vetbiz.gov.

To promote your verified status, you may use the following link to download the logo for use on your marketing materials and business cards:

http://www.vetbiz.gov/cve_completed_s.jpg

While CVE has confirmed that JEMNI, Inc. is in compliance with the regulations, JEMNI, Inc. must inform CVE of any changes or other circumstances that would adversely affect its eligibility. Any such changes or other circumstances may be grounds for CVE to re-evaluate JEMNI, Inc.'s eligibility for the VIP program. Please be advised that this letter and other information pertaining to your CVE application may be subject to Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests. Additionally, please retain a copy of this letter to confirm your continued program eligibility.

Thank you for your service to our country and for continuing to serve America

through small business ownership.

Sincerely /

Andrea M Gardner-Inc

Director

Center for Veterans Enterprise